
Environment Club:

Frontier Middle School Environmental Club will provide opportunities for students to become
directly involved in a variety of service projects at school and in the community. We will

practice environmentally friendly practices of reducing, reusing and recycling. New members are
always welcome to attend.

The club is run by Mrs. Bean (ext. 3114) and Mrs. Privateer (exr. 3112)
Meeting dates vary

● Increasing awareness of recycling at FMS
○ Making posters for the building
○ Putting signs on recycle totes

● Collect can tabs for Ronald McDonald House
● Collect Sneakers for GotSneakers Organization

○ Make posters for Got Sneakers Project
● Wanakah Beach Clean up
● FMS Clean-up day involves picking up litter and removing trash on

the school campus, and picking up trash on nearby roads and
sidewalks.

● Announcements for Earth Day Awareness Campaign


